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	Club’s August Beauty Spot Winners Are Colorful Collections Of Blooms 

The Cheshire Garden Club has selected the August Beauty Spots of the Month and presented the Residential Award to Laura and Tim Longacre at 346 Maple Avenue (above left). Over a period of two years, the Longacres, together with daughter Caroline, created two undulating flower beds in their front yard whose colorful flowers are visible from afar. Groupings of dozens of brilliantly colored annuals are interwoven among summer-flowering perennials of varying height, texture, and shape- many of them given to them by family and friends. This is their garden as well, Laura proudly pointed out. 

The Senior Center at 240 Maple Avenue (above right) was presented with the Public Award for the plantings around the Center's sign on the front lawn, the window boxes on the porch and the planters along the side and back entrance. Accepting on behalf of the Suburban Garden Club are President Pat Archibald (at left) and Chairman Lucinda Perry, who, together with committee members Linda Buckley and Fran Clark, planted summer flowering perennials together with several varieties of intensely colored annuals, creating a welcoming atmosphere for visitors to the Center and passersby alike. 
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